UNIVERSITY OF ARKANSAS
PULASKI TECHNICAL COLLEGE

July 28, 2021

Secretary Larry Walther

Arkansas Department of Finance and Administration
1509 W. 7t St.

Little Rock, AR 72201

Dear Secretary Walther:

As required by State Act 1003 — The Transparency in Foreign Investment Act, | am submitting the
requested report on behalf of the University of Arkansas — Pulaski Technical College for July 31, 2021.

In total, the University of Arkansas — Pulaski Technical College:
1. Has not been involved with, and currently is not in any partnership with the “Confucius

Institute.”

Has not been involved with, and currently not in any contract with a “foreign source.”

3. Has notin the past, and currently has not received a gift from a foreign source valued at more
than $250,000.00

4. Has notin the past, and currently has not received any foreign sourced gifts. This includes the
past fiscal year as noted in the Act.
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Thank you, sir for your review and consideration. If you need any additional information, please feel
free to call my office at: 501-812-2216, or email me at: mellibee@uaptc.edu.

Sincerely,

Margaret A. Ellibee, Ph.D.
Chancellor
University of Arkansas — Pulaski Technical College

Office of the Chancellor
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